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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are having our annual professional photographers Braiswick Photography 
coming in to take pictures of our pupils. Parents will have the opportunity to 
purchase professional photographs of their children. There will be individual and 
siblings photographs.  
 
This will take place on Thursday 17th June 2021 at Stanton Bridge Primary School.  

       
Further details of prices of the pictures will be enclosed in the free proofs which the 
company will provide. 
 
Ensure your children are sent into school wearing the correct full, school uniform 
which is also clean and has been ironed (please check the school website for 
information on uniform). We will be abiding by our COVID-19 risk assessment and 
ensuring equipment and the area is cleaned before used by another group.  
 
Please complete the section below. 
 
Kind regards  
Mr Thuhel  

 
Please tick one: 
 
[  ] I want my child/ren to have their photograph taken in school by Braiswick 
Photography. 
 
[  ] I do not want my child/ren to have their photograph taken in school by Braiswick 
Photography. 
 
 
Child’s 
name:________________________________________________________________
________________________ 
 
Parent’s 
name:________________________________________________________________
_______________________ 
 

 



 

Contact 
number:______________________________________________________________
______________________ 
 
Signed:__________________________________________________________ 
Date:______________________________ 
 
Due to GDPR your child/ren will not be able to have their photographs taken 
without signing this consent form. 
Braiswick Privacy Policy is on their website https://www.braiswick.co.uk/#faq 
 
Please complete and hand it in to the class teacher as soon as possible.  

https://www.braiswick.co.uk/#faq

